

July 2nd, 2020

Peter Bordignon Grants and Donations Committee Chair Town of Blue Mountains 32 Mill Street, P.O. Box#310 Thornbury, ON NOH 2P0

Re: 2020 Grants and Donations Program

Dear Mr. Bordignon:

On behalf of Beaver Valley Outreach Staff, Board of Directors and Volunteers, thank-you for approving our application to the 2020 Grants and Donations Program.

We greatly appreciate the subsidy in the amount of \$9,275 as well the grass cutting, weed control and snowplowing as per our application.

We thank the Town of The Blue Mountains for your continued support.

Yours truly,

Carolyn Letourneau Executive Director

Cc: Council

Heather McFarlane, Accounting Clerk

Margriet Mosterman, Administrative Assistant